
 
 

Dear parents, 
 I just wanted to take a moment to touch base with you guys. 
Hopefully all of you have read, agreed, and signed the AUP for my 
classroom. I find it very important that there be strict rules within my 
classroom, for the sake for your children. I believe that a set of strict 
expectations, will help your children succeed in all that they do. With 
that being said, I encourage each of you to write up and AUP for your 
home. These documents aren’t only intended for classrooms, but for 
much more! They are to make sure your child is behaving the way you 
would want them to. Also, if you implement these rules at home, 
hopefully it will follow them with their behavior in the classroom. I look 
forward to hearing how these are working for you as well. If you are 
stuck, and don’t exactly know how to create this document, I have 
created a template for you. Please feel free to use this template to fill 
out your home AUP! If you have any further questions or comments, 
please contact me!  
       
       Thank you, 
        Miss Kailey Prince 


